
Bulletin Announcements 8/14/2016 

BULLETINS: Today’s bulletins are given by John & Karen Moritz in loving memory of John’s parents, John & 
Marie. 
 
WEEKLY ATTENDANCE: Attendance pads are at the end of each pew. We ask for everyone to print your name 
and those in your family in the book and pass it on to the next person. The book will end at the other side of 
the pew with everyone’s name in that pew. We are doing this to ensure accuracy of our church attendance 
and communion records. 
 
PHOTOS: Remember that photos for our new church directory will be taken today through Tuesday right here 
at church. Appointments are mandatory. Stop by the table in Luther Hall if you have not yet signed up (limited 
times are still available on Monday and Tuesday). If you cannot make these dates, we can arrange for you to 
be photographed by LifeTouch at a nearby church and still be included in our church directory; ask Karen 
Moritz or Bobbie Light for more info so that we can include you. 
 
PRESCHOOL TOY CLEANING: Please join us on Sunday, August 21 at 2:00 p.m. to help clean the preschool toys. 
Many hands will make the job go faster. 
 
RALLY DAY: We are two weeks away from our annual Rally Day. On Sunday, August 28 we will install our 
preschool and Sunday School staff, have prayers for our Christian education program, and distribute new 
Bibles to our 3rd graders. Regular Sunday School classes also begin that morning. 
 
CHURCH PICNIC: The annual church picnic is Sunday, August 28 at 11:30 a.m. More information will be in next 
week’s bulletin regarding what is being provided, what you can bring, etc. This year’s picnic coincides with our 
annual Rally Day and the first day of regular Sunday School classes. 
 
TIME & TALENTS: The Elders are still looking for individuals who would like to donate their time and talents. 
Please see an Elder for the Stewardship form. The completed forms can be given to an Elder or placed in the 
basket located in Luther Hall on the bookshelves. 
 
MANNA: Next turn-in dates are August 21 and September 4 & 18. Pre-purchased cards are available to 
purchase after church. 
 
RECONSTRUCTION: As you can see, reconstruction outside is progressing quickly. Continue to be careful 
entering and exiting our church lot as there may be supplies outside until all the work is complete. Soon the 
restoration work will begin on the inside as well. Thanks for your prayers and your patience. 
 
TREATS: We welcome members and visitors alike to join us in Luther Hall for refreshments and fellowship 
after the Divine Service each Sunday. Coffee, milk, and juice are always provided. Members are also 
encouraged to sign up for a Sunday and bring in some treats. Sometimes we have things like donuts, breads, 
bagels, or cake. Sometimes we have thinks like fresh fruit or cheese and crackers. Consider choosing a Sunday 
and sign up on the sheet in Luther Hall. 


